From: BDC Laoima

To:
Subject: Official information request for Stormwater Qutlets - Stop Valves Ref: OIA 064/23
Date: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 11:13:10 am
Attachments: image002.pnq
im DN
Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 15 June 2023 for Stormwater Outlets - Stop
Valves:

Q: How many stop valves have been fitted to the stormwater outlets from the Buller bridge to the
old Holcim Wharfe and how many still need them fitted?

The information you have requested is below:

Two of the six stormwater outfalls to the Buller River from the Buller bridge to the old Holcim
Wharf have been upgraded from Flap gates to WaStop

Stormwater from the Buller bridge to the old Holcim Wharf

Hughes Place — Flap Gate — Not yet upgraded

Rintoul Street — Upgraded to WaStop, is also the Wastewater overflow
Brougham Street — Flap Gate — Not yet upgraded

Henley Street — Upgraded to WaStop

Pakington Street — Flap Gate — Not yet upgraded

Cobden Street — Flap Gate — Not yet upgraded

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.om man.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to |goima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at

nttps://oullerdc.go J J J U
to-lgoima-requests/ with your personal information removed.
Kind regards

Mike Williams | Acting GM Infrastructure Services

DDI 03 788 9652 | Mobile 027 204 0796 | Email mike.williams@bdc.govt.nz
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally
privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive
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